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Errata

Vol. 72, No. RR-1
In the Recommendation and Report, “Screening and Testing 

for Hepatitis B Virus Infection: CDC Recommendations — 
United States, 2023,” on page 20, in line 4 under Contributors, 
the affiliation for Elisa Choi should have read, “Harvard 
Medical School and American College of Physicians.”

Vol. 72, No. SS-7
In the Surveillance Summary, “Travel-Related Diagnoses 

Among U.S. Nonmigrant Travelers or Migrants Presenting to 
U.S. GeoSentinel Sites — GeoSentinel Network, 2012–2021,” 
on page 1, in the listing of author affiliations, number 12 
should have read, “12The New York Center for Travel and 
Tropical Medicine, Weill Cornell Medical College, New 
York, New York.”
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https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/72/rr/rr7201a1.htm?s_cid=rr7201a1_w

